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Comments: The sacred lands of the Lakota people should not be open to any kind of drilling, mining or other

uses outside of indigenous use. We have done enough to disrupt and displace the indigenous people of this land

and the least we can do is to stop engaging in further transgressions. Mining has done a lot of environmental

damage across these lands already as well as damage to individual people. 

As an American I reject the idea that corporations should be able to profit endlessly off this land. The earth

belongs to us all and no one has the right to take from the earth to the peril of the other creatures that live here.

Please deny the request of Pete Lien and sons.

 

Thank you 


